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11 January 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I hope that you and your family are well at this challenging time. 
 
I wanted to contact you as we have been offered the opportunity of external support for our 
students who during this period may be struggling with specific issues. 
 
Stuart Bailey from Norwich City’s Community Sports Foundation (NCCSF) has produced a programme 
that covers a variety of different topics over a 5-week period. The themes covered are County lines 
& exploitation, drugs, cyberbullying, mental health awareness and coping mechanisms. The 
programme is fully supported, and part funded by Norfolk’s Police Crime Commissioners office, and 
Social Services. 
 
Stuart Bailey is the lead deliverer for the Foundations Positive Futures Protect programme and 
delivers a series of workshops aimed at young people from year 8 to year 13 covering all these 
subjects. As a police officer of 30 years, he has seen first-hand the outcomes of such issues but also 
the positive impact that intervention can provide. 
 
Each session would be delivered using Microsoft Teams, and monitored by a member of staff acting 
as the host. After each session the participants will be able to access an online website designed by 
NCCSF that enables participants and families to watch 5 minute ‘bitesize’ reminders of each 
workshops content as well as safeguarding signposting advice if they or their families require further 
support. 
 
If you feel your child would benefit from engaging with this programme, please you could you email 
s_blowers@taverhamhigh.org to secure a place. The course running is subject to the uptake of 
students. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mr S Blowers 
Behaviour Lead  
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